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19 November 2020 

MESSAGE 
To, 
Shri A Mahalingam, 
President, 
Association of Healthcare Management Professionals-India 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Warm greetings to you and your Team from Goa! 
 
Working together works. Inter-sectoral coordination is one of the four 
guiding principles of primary health care espoused by the WHO. 
 
I am delighted to learn about the like-minded team of health care 
professionals from an array of specialties have arrived at a consensus to 
formulate yur esteemed AHMP. I am sure this team effort shall go a long 
way to assist, guide & motivate many others who will greatly benefit from 
your rich experiences & wisdom. 
 
It has been a long felt need for such Organizations based on "Make in 
India" policy and I wish you every success in your noble venture. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Dr Jagadish A. Kakodkar, MD 
Public Health Specialist & Past President IMA Goa State 

 


